
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 4th April 2017 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 Egg Hatching Experience 

 

KS1 are excited about welcoming some new arrivals during the Summer Term.  We will be 

joined by a clutch of eggs that will hatch into adorable chicks.  Both Year 1 and Year 2 pupils 

will be studying the changes that animals go through as well as observing how they grow. 

 

This experience will enhance your child’s education by giving them the first-hand experience 

of watching how these creatures develop over time and enable them to gain a better 

understanding of how to look after living things.  It has links across a range of topics we will 

be studying and hope you will encourage your child to get involved in the experience.  

 

In order to cover the cost of the experience, please enclose £7.00 towards the cost of the 

experience.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

KS1 team 

 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 Egg Hatching Experience 

 

Name of Pupil: _________________________________ Class: ______________ 

 

I enclose £7.00 to cover the cost of the egg hatching experience.  

 

Signature of Parent: __________________________ Date: _______________ 

 

Please return this form, along with your payment, to your child’s class teacher. 


